
Vaccine Logistics Subgroup Update – January 29, 2021 

• The Closed MPOD Worksheet was completed and submitted to LACDHP on 
Monday, January 25, 2021. 

o A meeting is scheduled with the LACDPH Health Emergency 
Management team is scheduled for Monday, February 1, 2021.  With 
multiple shifts in both National and State strategies over the last 
several weeks, this call should provide clarity on the path forward. 

• The State unveiled yet another new platform for vaccine distribution called 
My Turn https://myturn.ca.gov/ .  It is currently being piloted in Los Angeles 
and San Diego Counties.  Governor Newson describes the platform as end 
to end – from patient through to state reporting.  It is unclear what this 
means for existing/potential providers.  This will be discussed during the 
meeting with LACDPH. 

• In collaboration with the Department of Research and Institutional 
Effectiveness, a draft survey for employees about the COVID-19 vaccine has 
been created.  The primary goal of this survey is to assist with logistics 
planning for a potential vaccination clinic. 

o The survey will be review by the Vaccine Logistics Subgroup next 
week and will go out shortly thereafter. 

• Dr. Walker and Prof. Fiorito from Nursing have both worked local vaccine 
distribution sites.  They will be sharing their insights at our next subgroup 
meeting. 

https://myturn.ca.gov/

